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A wise man once told me “the only constant in a world full of change is change 
itself”.  The older I get, the more I see the truth in what he said.  Over the past few 
months, our church family has experienced A LOT of change.  First, Brian & his family 
move to Alabama then……..Andrew resigns.  Katie & I are extremely humbled and 
honored to even be thought worthy to lead our youth during this transition time.  As I 
told the youth group last week, in my attempt to lead them, I promise to do two 
things:   
  -   Love them just like I love my own child - to me, if I do this, I’ll have no choice but   
       to do what’s best for them. 
  -   In everything we do, ALWAYS lead them toward Christ and keep them pointed towards Heaven. 
 
We can spend all the money we want to ENTERTAIN our kiddos but if we do not RETAIN them, we failed!!!  I 
promise to work as hard as I can to lead our youth down the path we all want them to go and, with your help, I’m 
confident we’ll see them succeed in every aspect of life.   

In Him, Joshua Holloway 
*****************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY 2017 

 

FELLOWSHIP:    9:00 A.M. -  9:20  A.M. 

WORSHIP:            9:30 A.M. -  10:30 A.M. 

BIBLE CLASS:                 10:30A.M. -  11:30 A.M.  

 

We appreciate all your comments, suggestions, patience and 

especially prayers during this trial period.  – The Elders 

 
DO YOU LIKE FRIED CHICKEN? 
We are excited to announce the beginning of our 

Spring Quarter Wednesday Night Ladies Class!!!! 

March 1
st
!  Are you excited yet?? In three more weeks 

we will begin our Ladies Wednesday Night Bible 

Class!!! The book we will be studying is, "What Ever Happened to 

Fried Chicken?" Please join us on, March 1st, as we borrow from 

the best of our past spirituality to get to the best of our future. 

 

 
PRAYERS AND A THANK YOU 

Last Sunday, Robin Ledbetter came forward stating that Steve’s 

sermon convicted her and would like prayers to help be the 

Christian she wants to be.  Steve’s sermon touched us all! We 

also want to give a big THANK YOU to Robin Ledbetter for 

doing a fantastic job on “flipping” the Conference room.  If you 

haven’t seen it, go take a peek.  It’s beautiful!  

Lads to Leaders/Leaderettes 
Bible Bowl:  Let’s use the time from 9am – 9:30 
a.m. on all Sundays in February to have bible bowl 
review upstairs.  Marty will provide goodies 
upstairs for the kids.   Please keep reviewing books Ruth, 
Esther & Job. 
Boys Speech Practice:   Today, February 5th,  Doug 
Bingham will be in the auditorium after bible class to help 
with speeches.  If that’s not a good time for you, please get 
with him to set a good time.    
9th Grade Puppet Team:   Practice is Sunday, February 5th, 
1:00 p.m. upstairs.   

 

BABY SHOWER 
All ladies are invited to a Baby Shower 

for TRISTAN & TANNER 

MCCUTCHEN on Sunday, February 26
th

, at 3 p.m. It 

will be in the Fellowship Hall. They are having a Baby 

GIRL! They are registered at Walmart and Babies 

R/US.  

 

Youth Upcoming Events: 
2/23- Game Night 

2/26- Elementary Pizza & Bowling  

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=bible+teaching+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=1BD5ACEA65C3525CC9A6633FFAC84E61F9030E55&selectedIndex=101&ccid=s33s3l95&simid=607995713257934267&thid=OIP.Mb37decde5f79eeac161d7b24b9856b03H0


MORNING WORSHIP ASSEMBLY 

9:30 a.m. 
“Jesus on Discipleship:  Know thy Brand!” 

John 13: 34-35 
 

Welcome 

 
Song #180 –God is Love (v.1-3) –John Cox 

Song #943- I love you, Lord  (v1-2) – John Cox 

Prayer:  Keith Yarbrough 

 

Song# – Why did My Savior come to Earth? (v.1-3)-John Cox 

 

Communion & Contribution Prayer – Bob Miller 

Communion Leaders 
 1.  Donald Kittle                             6.  Phillip King 

 2.  Darrell Williams                                            7.  Jake Stanley 

 3.  Bobby King                                                    8.  Hogan Hughes 

 4.  Kelly Cherry                                                  9.  Caleb Laird 

 5.  Chris Smith                                                  10.  Jim Cook 

 

Song #781- Wonderful Story of Love (v. 1&3)-Albert Coley 

(Children Dismissed to Wee Worship) 

 

Scripture Reading: Walter Brock 

Sermon: Steve Griggs 
 Song #679 – They’ll Know We Are Christians (v.1&3)-Albert Coley 

Invitation: Steve Griggs 

Invitation Song #440- My Jesus, I love Thee (v.1-3)- Albert Coley 

 

Shepherds’ Moment, Closing Prayer: Bill Russell 

 

Count on Sunday’s during February: Clint Russell & Greg Smith 

Wednesday Night Count:  Justin Shepherd 

Nursery Attendants:  Jenny & Emma Warnack 

THANK YOU NOTE’S... 
Dear Central Ladies,  Thank you so much for the Bag of Goodies 

for Valentines.  I love it all and I love you all!   

Sincerely, Maurice Hogan  

 

Dear Central Ladies, Over the Christmas Holiday’s my mother, 

Elsie Cochran, received a special gift.  Your thoughtfulness has 

greatly blessed my mother and is most appreciated. 

Love, Susie, Elsie Cochran’s daughter 

 

Dear friends at the Central Church, I send you warn greetings 

from Franklin.  I hope this note find each of you well.  I just wanted 

to take the time to write a note to say thank you for allowing me to 

teach God’s word there.  I also wanted to express my gratitude for 

your kind words and warm hospitality.  It would indeed be a 

pleasure to see you again in the future.  May God Bless your church 

family richly.  Serving Him with you, Brad Harrub   

 

Dear Central Church, We are so appreciative of your outpouring 

of love during the passing of our beloved husband and father.  The 

many calls, cards, visits, and wonderful food were comforting.  We 

love you all! The Jasper Rogers Family 

 

JORDAN/COOK CARE GROUP 

February 12
th

 – 5:00 p.m. - Fellowship Hall 

Elders will be in attendance to meet with the group. 

 

MONDAY LUNCH CARE GROUP 

FEBRUARY MEETING – Feb. 13
th

 12 – 1:30 p.m. 

 

 

CLOTHING ROOM NEEDS 
The Clothing Room is in desperate need of 

boys size 3T & 4T, and 0-3 months clothing. 

 

 

TIMES & ATTENDANCE 
Week of February 5, 2017 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. Worship   .....................................................................................305 

Sunday 10:10 a.m. Bible Class.................................................................................186 

Wednesday 6:30 p.m  ..............................................................................................N/C 

Hispanic Congregation 

Sunday Worship..........................................................................................................17 
Sunday 10:10 a.m. Bible Class....................................................................................17 

Wednesday Adult Class ...........................................................................................N/C 

Budget ………..…………….....................................................….........…... $9,200.00 

Contribution (2/5)  .......……......................................................….........… $ 

HOSPTIAL: Jim Dalzell-Hamilton, MICU #351, breathing issues...Lida 

Hunt-(Linda Russell’s sister) has cancer of soft tissue in her leg, will start 

radiation for leg,,, Dennis Jackson-will be taking 8 chemo treatments 

before surgery... Lanie Jones- home, prayers that her cancer will stay in 

remission... Annice Johnson (June Langford’s sister) Chattanooga, Cancer 

around her kidney’s, home with hospice, June is traveling there and back 

each week ...Carl Johnson (June Langford’s brother-in-law) Memorial 

Hospital...Jane King- home with shingles...Tanner McCutchen- had 

appendicitis surgery Tuesday evening and is at home recoving...Levelle 

Marcus- home after shoulder surgery...Delpha Mason- (Melissa Quick’s 

mother) fighting cancer.......Yahir Reyes- a 3rd grade student  of Jennifer 

Crane’s at Westside Elementary, has cancer, starting chemo at T.C. 

Thompson...Zane Steward – going through chemo treatments for cancer...  

RECOVERING/HOME/SHUT-IN/ON-GOING ILLNESS: Yvonne 

Abernathy, John Allen, Rickey Allmon, Minnie Anderson, Sherry Bales,  

Steve Barton, Julie Barton, Charles & Peggy Bennett, Dylan Bigelow, 

Allan Bishop, Debbie Bolton,  Jack & Elizabeth Brown, Sandi Brown, 

Thomas Brown, Alan Bishop, Valor Burnett, Carman Carillo, Nelda Carr, 

Jeff Chadwick, Charlotte Chaney, Lester Chastain,  Barbara Cloer, Bill & 

Rebecca Cofer, Linda Coley, Sherry Coley, Evan Connelly, Gabbi Cook, 

Bill Cornutt, Kenneth Crow, Jim Dalzell, Allie Daniel, Steve Daniel, Helen 

Dardin, Titus Davenport, Vanessa Decker, Charles Doler, Marie Dollar, 

Kent Dotson, Demar Elam, Terry Ensley, Gina Esslinger, Joan Foshee, 

Mark & Anna Foshee, Judson & Sarah Gay, Ron Gowan,  Katherine Green, 

Jane Griffen, Jon Griggs, Kandis Guice, Cora Hackney, Ed & Pat Hall, 

Lauren Hall, Richard Hall, Pat Headrick, Morris Hill, Rhonda Hill, Burt 

Hinton,  Judy Hoffpauir, Bruce Holloway, Kathy Holloway, Seaver 

Hudson, Lida Hunt, Adam Jackson, Barbara Jackson, Dennis Jackson, 

Harrison Jackson, Annice & Carol Johnson, Bill Johnson, Lanie Jones, 

Barbara Judd, Diane Kinsey, Cindy Langford, Debbie Lanning, Anne Lee, 

Carly Lewis, Hannah Locke, Sandra Lowe, Judy Malone, Levelle Marcus, 

Delpha Mason, Brenda Mathis, Renee Mathis, Mike Mays, Betty Melson 

(Royal Oaks), Esme Miller, Doug & Sue Mitchell, David Morris, Josh 

Mullins, Barry & Juanita Newman, Edra Nix, Belinda Pack, Sandra Parker, 

Tina Parker, Willa Mae Phillips, Virgil & Kathryn Pressnell, Brodie Quinn, 

Bobby Rivers, Gladys Rogers, Layfield Rous, Bill Russell, Lamar Sane, 

Harold & Brenda Shepherd, Hazel Shepherd, Martha Shepherd, Adrianna 

Shireman, Charlotte Silvers, Wanda Sliger, Brandi Smith, Jerry Smith, 

Lauren Smith, Karen Stanley, Elaine Stanton, Colleen Stevens, Tommy & 

Jimmie Stroud, Jim Stuman, Charlie Swanson, Cayden Tennant, Bill 

Threet, Reatha & Jeff Tilley, Sam Vandergriff, Wayne Warnack, Chris 

Williams, Teresa Williams, Steve & Barbara Wilson, Cathy Woods, David 

Wright  - Please notify Lanie or the office if someone needs to be added or 

removed from this list.  You can also make a note on your attendance card. 


